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Subject: Response to UCC 0177

Response to UCC 0177: Electronic Dissertation and Thesis Requirement:

After reviewing the provided information from the Graduate and Professional Studies Council, we agree
with the recormmendation to have all dissertations submitted electronically. This will tremendously help
in our sustainability efforts. This move (as stated in the documents provided) will also make the
dissertations more accessible, which will essentially create endiess possibilities in scholarly research.

| apologize for the delayed response,
Michael Harding

University of Houston
Student Body President

5/13/2011



